
Mohan's has not been immune to the current labor crises 
facing our community and nation.                                         
We have tried, and will continue to try, but have been 
unsuccessful hiring additional staff. 
The labor shortage has placed an unfair burden on our 
existing staff.  In order to provide our staff a better work-life 
balance we have decided to close on Tuesdays beginning 
Tuesday, July 20.  Being closed on Mondays and Tuesdays will 
ensure every employee receives 2 days off back-to-back. 
This will not "cut" any staff member's hours but will allow us 
to schedule more staff per shift to lessen the work burden and 
provide better service to our customers.       
We are hoping this will be a temporary condition.                       
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 


